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Johnson-Brock School Board meets
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock Board of Education elected Paul Moerer as Board
President for 2022 when they met January 10.

Jeffery Ottemann was elected Board Vice-Presidnet;
Tom Teten was elected Board Secretary and Kelli Bohling was elected Board
Treasurer.

The Board approved a contract extension for Superintendent Jeffrey Koehler
through the 2024-25 contact year with the salary to be negotiated for for the final
two years of the contract.

Board members approved an HVAC bid from Auburn Plumbing and Heating in
an amount of $172,900 to be paid for with ESSER III funds.

The roofing project bid from Armour Roof Company in an amount of $218,115
was also approved.
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